
 

 

 

 

To Make Good Use of 

Elderly Health Care Vouchers  

 

Dear Doctor, 

  

We would like to remind you that participating patients cannot use the Elderly Health Care Vouchers 

(EHVs) to pay for the Co-payment of $50 under the GOPC PPP Programme.  

 

 
 

However, those patients who have participated in the EHV Scheme can pay for non-Programme 

services from their EHV accounts.  

 

For more information regarding the EHV Scheme, please refer to the Scheme’s website at 

www.hcv.gov.hk or call the enquiry hotline 2838 2311. 

 

Should you have any enquiries regarding the GOPC PPP, please feel free to contact us at 

gopcppp@ha.org.hk or via the Programme hotline 2300 7300 (after selecting language, press 5 to 

speak directly with our hotline staff). 

 

Thank you for your participation and continual support to the Programme.   

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Connie LAU 

GOPC PPP Programme Office 

Hospital Authority 
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